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Comments: I was appalled to learn about a plan to do a vast amount of logging in one of the most pristine and

beautiful areas in Washington. Such mature forest is getting increasingly rare. Besides its scenic beauty, this

forest is a valuable eco-system which is habitat to a rich wildlife community. Our drinking water depends on an

intact forest to filter the water. And most importantly, the forest does a great service of carbon sequestration to

slow down climate change. Please resist the Trump Administration's move to appease the logging industry.

These trees are much more valuable standing!    


